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DALLAS -- Dr. Charles F. Gregory, W.B. Carrell Scottish
Rite Professor, Chairman, Division of Orthopedic Surgery,
University of Texas (Southwestern) Medical School at-Dallas,
was re-elected president of the American Board of Orthopaedic
Surgery at its annual meeting in Chicago, Tllinois, this mcnth.

The American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery, in conjunction
with the Council on Medical Education of the American Medical
Association, maintains a list of approved post-graduate eduéation—
al programs in orthopedics.

The Board also annually reviews and examines candidates
for certification. Successful candidates then become Diplomates

of the American Board of Orthopaedic Surgery.
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